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Richard and Michael get into the serious questions of whether
or not human groups and agencies are behind the manufacture of
the “real” UFOs.

Michael’s new ebook, “Dark Files.”

Richard Dolan membership on YouTube

Official Richard Dolan Store for autographed items, unique
limited  supply,  and  items  not  available  anywhere
else.  http://bit.ly/DolanShop

 

Full interview:

UFOs: Ours or Theirs? Michael Schratt on the Richard Dolan
Show
July 1, 2019

Since flying saucers first entered our public awareness in the
1940s,  people  have  debated  whether  these  objects  are
extraterrestrial  or  purely  man-made.  Ours  or  theirs.
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Michael Schratt is a private pilot, military historian, and
expert in aerospace/aviation with a deep knowledge of UFO
history. He offers his perspective on this important question.

In  addition,  Michael  has  used  his  own  skills  in  CAD  and
Solidworks,  as  well  as  contracting  graphic  artist
professionals, to recreate fascinating and forgotten cases in
UFO history, several of which are displayed here.

Richard Dolan is one of the world’s leading researchers and
writers  on  the  subject  of  UFOs  and  believes  that  they
constitute  the  greatest  mystery  of  our  time.

He is the author of two volumes of history, UFOs and the
National  Security  State,  both  ground-breaking  works  which
together provide the most factually complete and accessible
narrative of the UFO subject available anywhere.

He also co-authored a speculative book about the future, A.D.
After Disclosure, the first-ever analysis not only of how UFO
secrecy might end, but of the all-important question: what
happens next?


